
 
 

 

 

26 February 2024 
 
 
Dear Families  
 
Mid Sussex Active Quick Sticks Hockey Festival and Tournament – Wednesday 27 March 2024   
 
I am delighted to announce that because of their excellent attitude your child has been selected to umpire 
and coach at the Mid Sussex Active Quick Sticks Hockey Festival and Tournament.  
 
The event is taking place on Wednesday 27 March 2024 at the East Grinstead Sports Club on Saint Hill Road 
from 9.00am to approximately 3.00pm.  
 
I will take your child to the event by minibus and bring them back to school.  They will need to wear their 
sports kit and be prepared for the British weather! They will also need to bring snacks and something to 
drink. 
 
Insurance for all school trips is arranged through West Sussex County Council. Full details of the policy can be 

found on our website.  Peanuts or peanut related products are not allowed to be taken on any school visit. 

If you are happy for your child to help with the event, please complete the parental consent form HERE by 
Monday 18 March 2024. 
 
Thank you. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
Mrs S Currie 
Teacher of PE 
 

https://sackvilleschool.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/WSCC_-_SJ_Policy_Schedule_and_Wording_2022_Redacted.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe1wCHZRq9RrLXj1n5-EP4yfDuMh1HK4I53X4Lw_Gbnke6DMA/viewform

